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Firing on all cylinders… 

What an interesting week this has been! The 
staff at Northease have been busy brushing up 
on their IT skills, ready to launch Virtual Tutor 
Time and Show My Homework. After a tricky 
start with a trial of Skype, most tutors finally got 
to grips with Zoom and the reports of success 
were phenomenal. Personally, I have loved 
using SMHW and the quality of work I have 
received  is amazing. Who knew I would be 
having constant dialogue regarding connectives 
and mini challenges from home.  

Mrs Tuxford - Assistant Headteacher, Welfare & Engagement (Pastoral) 

  

House News 

After Lewes being in the lead for the majority of the academic 
year, I can finally reveal……..they are still in the lead! 

 

 

Congratulations to our top scoring student of 

the week Matthew Yr 9, who achieved a 

whopping 78 House Points for Kingston this 

week - Well done Matthew! 

 



 

 

Code of Conduct Challenge 

The response to the Code of Conduct challenge was incredible. I 
never imagined I would have a tour of Northease in the Minecraft 
world, let alone to be guided by our core expectations and 
philosophy!  

Mrs Dee Elmes - Acting Headteacher 

 

Below is just one of the many entries we have received from our 
students over the last few weeks, the Senior Leadership Team 
looks forward to reading them all. 

 

 

 

 

 


